Kelly Manning

As a concerned resident of Port Angeles I strongly urge the selection of Alternative SL-5 for the
cleanup of the former Rayonier Mill site. This option represents a permanent and comprehensive
solution that aligns with the City of Port Angeles' Comprehensive Plan and is essential for the
future development and economic vitality of our community.

Alternative SL-5 offers a complete and lasting remediation of the site, which is crucial for public
health, environmental protection, and future land use. Its implementation will facilitate sustainable
growth and provide much-needed opportunities for redevelopment in an area where available sites
are scarce.



